	
	
	ITEM NO.


REPORT OF THE RESEARCH AND DEVELOPMENT MANAGER

TO THE DIRECTOR OF CORPORATE SERVICES AND THE 

LEAD AND DEPUTY LEAD MEMBERS 

ON MONDAY, 2nd APRIL, 2001

I .T Technical Training Proposal for Development and R&D 2001/2

	EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

An agreement is required for the purchase of ‘Corporate Training Agreements’ with two training suppliers, ‘Intertrain’ and ‘Remarc’ . This is for the supply of Oracle and Microsoft training courses for the year 2001 – 2002, to the I.T Development and Research & Development Business units. It is proven that Corporate training agreements provide better value for money, with courses being offered at reduced rates, and provides the Officers with the essential opportunity to further enhance their skill levels.



	FURTHER DETAILS CAN BE OBTAINED FROM

David Hunter, Research and Development Manager



	IF YOU HAVE ANY QUERIES PLEASE CONTACT

DAVID HUNTER

RESEARCH AND DEVELOPMENT MANAGER

TEL: NO: (0161) 793 3911


	BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS

(Available for public inspection)


RECOMMENDATION

1.1
THAT the Director of Corporate Services, in consultation with the Lead and the Deputy Lead Member, approve the proposal to purchase a ‘Corporate Training Agreement’ from the supplier ‘Intertrain’ for the value of £20,000. And the purchase of ‘Training Vouchers’ from the supplier ‘Remarc’ for the value of £11,400; all to be met from current budgets. 

